Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/5/2021 9:41:23 PM

First name: Lloyd Last name: Chumbley

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Unfortunately, I am unable to give exact comments but my concern is accessibility and drive time to designated areas. Currently, I am 30 minutes from the closest area open for target practice and it is accessible roughly 80% of the year. The closest designated areas (if I am understanding this correctly) would add an additional hour of driving time. More importantly, I am relatively certain this would be inaccessible at least 45% of the year. While I support the closure of most areas due to public safety and the amount of rubbish left behind, I would like to see the designated areas be closer to forest boundaries near the city which would reduce driving time and increase the availability year round.